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Jennifer Faso

From: Steven Borchardt [sebor@pacbell.net]

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 7:00 PM

To: Jennifer Faso

Subject: Fwd: 14952 Coleman Valley Road, Occidental
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Jennifer,

I received this forwarded email today from Dave Ranney, the contractor, for 14952 Coleman Valley Rd. which is from the water
utility company for Occidental.
Is this suffiecent proof'the property is served by public water. I also have their water bill which I can forward to you.

Let me know.

Thanks, Steve

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dave Ranney <dranney17@yahoo.com>
Subject: Fw: 14952 Coleman Valley Road, Occidental
Date: August 19, 2015 at 3:17:50 PM PDT

To: Steven Borchardt <sebor@pacbell.net>

Reply-To: Dave Ranney <dranney17 @yahoo.com>

Wiill this work? | asked for the last bill, will send it on when | get it

On Wednesday, August 19, 2015 3:10 PM, Michael Deproto <Michael@riverhomes.com> wrote:

Dave,
| asked the water RR Utilities to send proof that the property is serviced by community water....read
below. That what they sent. Will this work?

-—--Original Message-—

From: rruwater@sonic.net [maitto:rruwater@sonic.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 2:59 PM

To: Michael Deproto

Subject: 14952 Coleman Valley Road, Occidental
Importance: High

Dear Michael,
Thank you for your call this afternoon.

The property located at 14952 Coleman Valley Road has a water service connection and has been
billed monthly for regular water use since 1999.



If you have further questions, please call me at 707-887-7735.
Sincerely,

Stephanie Voet

Russian River Utility for

Occidental Community Services District
PO Box 956

Forestville, CA 95436

707-887-7735



